ERNEST R MUNCH
ARCHITECT » URBAN PLANNER, LLC

111 8.W. OAK STREET, SUITE 300
PORTLAND, OREGON 97204

PHONE: (503) 224-1282
FAX: (503) 224-7931

February 17, 2006

Hunter Davisson

1800 SE Pershing St.

Portland OR, 97202

Re: Letter of Recommendation / Reference for the Stoller Winery project

Dear Mr. Campbell,

I am writing to express our appreciation for the work that Hunter Davisson has performed
on the Stoller Winery project. Your firm’s work and involvement on this project has
proven both positive and productive.

We appreciate your hard work and dedication to successfully complete requirements to
meet the harvest schedule, allowing the grape harvest and wine processing to occur as the
weather dictated.

Your firm’s professionalism and knowledge is always appreciated.

We look forward to working with you on future projects.

Best regards,

Conef g

Corey Omey
Ernest R. Munch, LI.C



